
 
 
Friday, May 14, 2021 
 
Hello Seniors and Senior Parents: 
 
Just a few important items for you this week: 
 
YOU’RE NOT DONE YET… 
 
Believe it or not, there is only one week of classes left in Term 4, but as we review X2 we are seeing 
a lot of low grades. Please don't stop working, and make sure you attend all of your classes! We 
know you're ready to be done, but please keep trying! You're almost there!! :) 
 
UNDECIDED ABOUT YOUR PLANS FOR NEXT YEAR?  
 
The NACAC’s Space Availability Survey. It’s a searchable list of colleges who are still accepting 
applications for Fall 2021 freshman. 
 
View the list 
 
As per NACAC, many colleges indicate space available after the initial deadline and update their 
listings as space availability changes. Students are encouraged to check the list periodically.  
 
REMINDER - UPDATING YOUR NAVIANCE LIST:  
Seniors must update their College list on Naviance with all acceptance decisions, including the 
school (if any) where they will be attending. If we do not know what school you will be 
attending, we cannot send your final transcript.  
 
Also, seniors MUST complete the Senior Transition Survey found on the left side of the About Me 
page.  
 
Enjoy your weekend! 
 
CHS School Counseling 
 
Important Dates: 

• May 21: Last Day of Classes for Seniors 
• May 24-28: Senior Final Exams  

https://www.nacacnet.org/news--publications/Research/CollegeOpenings/

